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Docket No. 50-331
c RECEIVED

Iowa Electric Light and '4 -$<

Power Company 2 JAN 5 1982> 1
ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 9' em E /

-

President nauun masaen m
IE Towers. N

,*
P. O. Box 351 /
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 co to

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 17,-1981, regarding your scheduled
completion of actions planned in response to the Appraisal Improvement
Items identified in our letter of November 12, 1981. We understand that
you will~ complete actions planned in response to the Significant Appraisal
Findings in accordance with our Confirmation of Action letter dated
September 22, 1981. Your r.esponse is currently being reviewed by our
staff. After completion of our review, a subsequent letter from our
office will be sent to you. We will examine your corrective actions
during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Original signed by ,

MENS G Keppler
James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

cc: D. Mineck, Chief Engineer
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